
From: Mimi Sansone  
Sent: 22 April 2021 09:57 
To:  
Subject: 2021/0500/P 49 Leverton Street NW5 2PE/ Please upload on the system 

 

I object to the first floor roof terrace, metal balustrade and sliding garage door. 

 

The proximity of the terrace to the pavement and street would be a major  

 

concern and  It will be uncomfortable walking beneath of it all the time   

 

coming in and out of the Mews, also being that is the narrowest point of the Mews, noise  

 

and overlooking would be an issues from the street, the neighbouring houses and my house  

  

Considering the conservation area the sliding garage doors are different in design from the 

rest of the mews,  

 

especially  if open all the time .  

 

Likewise the metal balustrade directly above the wall and not recessed inside the facade 

would altering the  

 

original look of the Mews 

 

Regards 

 

Domenica Sansone 

 

 


